Webb and Scruton on Swaythling Club
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Harvey Webb has taken on the role of Deputy President and Richard Scruton that of Treasurer of the Swaythling
Club International.

The Table Tennis England Honorary Life Member (HLM) was elected at the SCI's Annual General Meeting during
the recent World Championships in Budapest.

He replaces Ebby Scholer, who returns to the role of President, having previously stood down in favour of Oivind
Eriksen.

Scruton, also a Table Tennis England HLM, takes on the role of Treasurer following the resignation of Werner
Schnyder as the Executive Committee sees several changes.

The Swaythling Club was founded in 1967 by a group of former international players and team captains and
helps to promote international friendship and sportsmanship.
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